
DETAILS OF ACCOUNTS : 

HOST FEES : 

WESTERN CAPE HOME 
EDUCATORS ACADEMY (WCHEA) 
ABSA CERES                            
ACCOUNT NO : 4056755308   
BRANCH CODE : 334 107       
CHEQUE ACCOUNT 

ORDERS : 

W.C.H.E.A. ORDERS                     
ABSA CERES                          
ACCOUNT NO : 9111953305     
BRANCH CODE : 334 107         
SAVINGS ACCOUNT 

 

 

YOUR NEXT ASSESSMENT WILL 
BE ON : 

E mailed to you with this e mail 
on 27 March ‘13 !!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PRINCIPAL : AXEL VAN DE 
GRIENDT  

 SUPPORT / ASSESSMENT 
OFFERED TO PARENTS IN HOME 
SCHOOLING  

 INDIVIDUALISED AND BIBLICAL 
CURRICULUM  

 EDUCATION DEPT. 
REQUIREMENTS FULFILLED  

 DIAGNOSTIC TESTING AND 
PLACEMENT  

 CURRICULUM ORDERS  

 QUARTERLY INDIVIDUALISED 
VISITS / ASSESSMENTS OF 
STUDENTS  

 YEARLY ASSESSMENT OF 
STUDENTS WITH CFAM/OBEST 
TESTS  

 QUARTERLY COMBINED HOME 
EDUCATORS DAYS  

 RELEVANT UPDATES AND HOME 
SCHOOL TRAINING  

 SUPPORT GROUPS AND REGULAR 
E MAIL SUPPORT / INFORMATION 

 

 

 

 

 


Web site: www.wchea.co.za 

1 TALL TIMBERS, CERES, 6835 
P.O. BOX 456, CERES, 6835 

Phone  (023) 3162194 

Fax: 0866 151981 
Cell: 082 4156860 

E mail: axel_vdg@mjvn.co.za 



WESTERN CAPE HOME 
EDUCATORS ACADEMY 

LIFE CHANGER – 2ND 
QUARTER 2013 
 

Changing our Nation for Jesus Christ one life 

at a time !!! 


 



IMPORTANT 

INFORMATION 

HOME EDUCATORS DAYS 

 Tues. 18 June – 09h00 – 13h00 - 

Malmesbury – Letitia Viljoen 

 Wednesday 19 June – 10h00 – 14h00 - 

Beaufort West – Linda Jack – 023 

4181623 

 Thursday 20 June – 09h00 – 13h00 – 

Dana Bay - Lizette Stebbing – 044 

6981810 

 Friday 21 June – 09h00 – 13h00 – 

Ashton - Hilette Bruwer – 023 6152071 

ORDERING DATES 
2nd QUARTER 2013 

- Wednesday 17 April 2013. 

- Thursday 2, Wednesday 15 and 
Wednesday 29 May 2013. 

-  Wednesday 12, and Wednesday 
26 June 2013. 

- Wednesday 10 July 2013. 

- PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR 

ORDER REACHES MY OFFICE 

EARLY IN THE MORNING ON  

THESE ORDERING DATES !!! 

PROGRAM 2nd QUARTER 2013. 

 As advised per email, the 
assessments for this quarter will 
again be done at the office in 
Ceres. Thank you all for your 
support in this matter. 

 Please remember to send all 
rented score keys(Including TEST 
KEYS), literature books, DVD’s, 
Videos, etc. which are no longer in 
use, to me, together with the 
assessment materials once per 
quarter. 

 Should you need Goal Cards, Goal 
Check Report Forms, etc. please 
advise me when you send the 
assessment materials.  

 I will bring all the packages with 
completed assessment materials 
sent to me to the Home Ed. Days. 
Please advise me if you want me to 
post it back to you. 

 I request VERY EARNESTLY 
that every home school  ensures 
that their CSAMS is the LATEST 
VERSION-before placing any 
orders, otherwise your information 
will be incorrect, for instance 
prices, incorrect item  numbers, 
etc. due to PACEs and Score keys 
being upgraded. 

 Etienne advised me to inform all 
Home Schools that EVERY 
UPGRADE that he informs us of, 
needs to be done, otherwise there 
could be challenges due to 
information which will be missing 
on the program. 

 The CSAMS home schools 
Program and usage has been 
made available to Home Schools 
for FREE, SO PLEASE DO THE 
UPGRADES !!! 

 Ensure that your CSAMS works 
properly NOW!!! Many home 
schools wait until the day the 
orders are due, and then find out 
that there are challenges with the 
program. This places unnecessary 
stress on yourself, and Etienne 
who then gets a lot of queries at 
once, and if they can’t be sorted 
out in time, it places stress on me 
as the order that is emailed to me 
is then in the incorrect format, or 
incomplete. I then need to edit it 
on my side – which is a time 
consuming process. 

 Please take note that all home 
schools should plan now to attend 
the Home Educators Days 
advertised in this newsletter. 

 All parents of students between 
the ages of 13 and 19 should plan 
to attend the All Africa Student 
Convention in Bloemfontein from 
23-27 September 2013. Registration 
for this event opens on the ACE 
website from 1 April 2013. 
www.aceministries.co.za 

 The NARIC (International visit for 
the ICCE certificate) assessment 
of the WCHEA has been moved to 
September 2013. 

http://www.aceministries.co.za/

